

June 13, 2018

Geo Surfaces Mr. Charles Dawson 17827 N. Ashford Rd Baton Rouge, LA 70817

Dear Charlie,

Thank you for coming to Port Aransas to reconstruct our track and field after Hurricane Harvey. The track and field look amazing! We receive positive comments about it daily. In addition to our students and staff using it, we see community members using it every single day. We all are so happy to have a safe place to exercise or train. Having this facility re-opened for use has been a positive boost to our community during this long recovery from the hurricane.

When your crews were here working, we observed teamwork, expertise, great leadership, and a strong desire to do things the right way. I appreciate your professionalism and your partnership with us in providing an excellent athletic facility for our students, staff, and community.

We will gladly recommend your company to anyone looking to do a similar project.

Sincerely,

Sharon McKinney

Superintendent of Schools